TAMILNADU FOREST DEPARTMENT

From To

Dr. K. Arivoli, SFS., The Registrar,

District Forest Officer, Periyar Maniammai Institute of Science
Thiruvarur Division, & technology,

Thiruvarur — 610 004. Thanjavur — 613 403.

Ref. No. 1062 / 2019/P/ Dated: 26.04.2021

Sir,

Sub:  GRRRP - Announcement No. 4 by Hon’ble Minister for
Revenue and Disaster Management on 17.07.2019 -
Establishment of Arboretum in Serugalathur Village,
Tiruvarur District - Consultancy requested for planning and

Architectural design and drawing - Regarding.

Ref: 1) G.0. (Ms) No. 443 Revenue and Disaster Management,
Disaster Management Wing, DM - II, Dated: 18.11.2019
2) Principal Secretary/Commissioner of Revenue
Administration and State Relief Commissioner
Ref. No. GRRRP 2 (2)/201/2019/Dated: 02.12.2019
& 06.02.2020.

k%K%

I wish to state that the District Collector of Thiruvarur has proposed
the formation of Arboretum in Serugalathur Village of Mannargudi taluk.
Accordingly, the District Collector has allotted a project area of around 175
acres to Forest Department.

The Revenue Administration and Disaster Management have
sanctioned the necessary funds for the Establishment of Arboretum in
Serugalathur Village as per G.0. (Ms) No. 443 Revenue and Disaster
Management, Disaster Management wing, DM - II, Dated: 18.11.2019.



The above formation of Arboretum work will be monitor by only one
Forest Range Officer. Hence I request to preparation of Master plan and
conceptual drawings and preparation of detailed drawing and execution.
I hope for your valuable assistance with this project.

Thanking you sir,

Yours{faithfull

District’ Forest Officer,
Tiruvarur Division.



